Beachside Montessori Village
School Advisory Council Meeting

November 14, 2018 Meeting No.3

The SAC meeting was held on November 14 at Beachside Montessori Village in the Media
Center. SAC Chair, Ms. Dolan, called the meeting to order at 6:07 p.m.

Welcome & Introductions
Ms. Dolan welcomed and thanked everyone for attending.

Presentation
Parent University- Online Resources available through Single Sign On presentation by Ms.
Dolan and Mr. Turturro.

Discussion followed.

Old Business
Approval of October minutes

Ms. Dolan made a motion to approve minutes, Ms. Summers seconded- minutes passed.

Principal’s Report: Mrs. Roberts

Ms. Fiore is representing Beachside at the Magnet Showcase. We will still have our Magnet
Open House in December.

There was an unannounced code red last week. This will be the only unannounced code
red drill this year. It went phenomenal, students and teachers knew exactly what to do.
Discussion followed.

The A+ school recognition funds have been released. It was discussed to have an
emergency meeting on December 3 at 8:30 in the morning specifically for A+ money, as this
was not advertised for this meeting. An email will be sent for confirmation.

Mrs. Roberts wished everyone well and thanked them for all their support.

Chair Report: Nothing new to report.
Questions and concerns:

Questions/Concerns- none

Ms.Dolan moved and Ms. Bredwood seconded to close the meeting at 6:54 pm
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